
Communication between Nursery and Parents/Carers 

To do our best for the children we need the support and interest of parents in 

the education we provide. We believe children are happier and learn better 

when there is good communication between home and school. This works best 

when the links between the two are strong.  

There are several ways in which we do this: 

• Consultation Evenings: these take place twice a year – in the autumn 

and spring terms. This is an opportunity for parents/carers and teachers 

to discuss the progress of their child. The appointments are for 10 

minutes per child.  

• Tapestry: each child has their own tapestry account where the nursery 

team can upload pictures and observations of experiences, events and 

WOW moments. Through Tapestry, parents/carers are also invited to 

share home experiences too for example, riding their bike or days out. 

Each week, an overview of activities your child will have the opportunity 

to take part in will also be shared to enable parents/carers to see what 

will be happening the following week in nursery. 

• Written Summaries: At the end of the summer term, your child’s 

Tapestry journal will be printed out for you to keep along with a written 

summary of their time in nursery. 

• Special Events and Assemblies: Throughout the year there will be 

opportunities for parents/carers to come into school to see in person their 

child’s learning. We will always let parents know when they can come 

into school for special events or the regular class assemblies. 

• Newsletter: A weekly school newsletter is sent each week containing lots 

of information regarding learning and events taking place in school as 

well as the local area. Please do take the time to read through and add 

any upcoming information to diaries.  

• Contact with Class Teacher: We hope parents will also feel happy to 

approach the class teacher at any time if there are any queries or 

concerns about the school, but the end of a day is always better for this 

than when the children are entering.  



• The curriculum that your child will be following can be found under the 

Curriculum tab on this site. Please look at our Pupils’ Work and Blog 

pages for information on what the children have been learning.  

 


